
MUSHROOMS at the East Row Garden Club January meeting. Emalee and Pete Richman from Rich Life 
Farm and Fungi in New Richmond, Ohio, presented interesting information on growing mushrooms. The 
presentation included the science of fungi growth and the couple’s personal journey in building their 
farm. For more information see their website www.richlifefarm.com. 

 
Neighbors showed up in large numbers to hear about MUSHROOMS despite a freezing winter night. 

 
Pete explained the process they use for growing mushrooms in their lab 



 

 
Emalee and Pete answered many questions. 
 

 
Pete and Emalee answered further questions after the session ended. Note the mushrooms they 
brought as examples. 


